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The second pop-up installation for the Oxnard Sustainable Transportation Plan was held in February and March of 2023 at the 
Oxnard Public Library Main Branch. The pop-up included a temporary indoor parklet, outfitted with tables and chairs that were set 
up in the main lobby of the library. Comment cards were used to solicit feedback on desired improvement locations and project 
recommendations. A summary of the comments received are detailed below. 

Comment Card 
Summary

Key Findings
Placemaking, greenery, bicycle, and safety improvements were consistently desired 
project types. 88 Completed

Comment Cards

Bike Infrastructure

Protected or Separated 
Bike Lane 28

Greenery
Vegetation & 
Street Trees

Green Alleys

Fitness Trails

28

2

1

Equity

Address Homelessness 4

1

Increase Housing 1

Address Historic 
Segregation

1

Reduce Pollution 2

Charging Ports at 
Bus Stops

1

Placemaking
Artistic & High 
Visibility Crosswalks 25

Public Art 17

Street 
Furniture

5

Increase 
4

Safety
Pedestrian Safety 
& Walkability 14

3

Increase 
Lighting 7

Remove Travel 
Lane

2

Improve Curb 
Ramp

2

Improve 
Accessibility

1

Signal Improvements 3

Surfaces
Stormwater 
Management
Median 
Improvements
Permeable 
Pavement

6

5

4

Corridors with the Most Comments
C St (12 mentions), Channel Island & Victoria St (10 mentions), 5th St (8 mentions), Oxnard & Vineyard St (8 mentions),  Wooley St (7 
mentions), Oxnard Blvd (6 mentions), Del Norte Blvd (3 mentions), Meta St (3 mentions), and South Oxnard (3 mentions).

Improvements with the Most Comments*
*Participants referenced multiple themes on each comment card, making the total counts below greater than 88. 
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Installation Photos




